
Dear Valued Guests, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we strive to provide a safe and enjoyable dining 

experience, we would like to inform you of some important adjustments to our restaurant 

policies. 

New Dining Policies 

• Reservation Requirement: All guests are now required to make a reservation in 

advance. 

• Group Size Limit: We will be accommodating parties of up to 6 guests only. 

• Health and Safety Protocols: Masks are required when not seated at your table. 

• Contactless Menu: We will now provide digital menus that can be accessed via QR 

codes. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we implement these changes. Our priority 

is to ensure a safe and pleasant dining atmosphere for everyone. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank You for Your Support! 

Best regards, 

The Management Team 

[Restaurant Name] 


